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Schneider, Jaclyn

From: Mailbox, Office of the Mayor
Sent: Friday, May 16, 2025 4:35 PM
To: Bruce Campbell
Cc: Alexandra Kau; Bridget Dussault; Jackie Rullo; LIST - Office of Ward 3; Schneider, Jaclyn; 

Wallace, William
Subject: RE: Burlington Veterinary Emergency & Referral

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Bruce, 

Thank you very much for including the Mayor in your email. The Mayor is aware of your communication and is 
happy to hear this positive update! 

Development files listed on the Committee of the Whole agenda are determined by Planning staff, as this is 
dependent on their review work and recommendation report being complete in time for the agenda submission. 
I’ve included the Planning team working on this file, to connect with you directly around expected timelines. 

As always, our team is standing by to assist where appropriate. 
Kind regards, 

Hannelie van Niekerk | Executive Administrator  
OƯice of Mayor Marianne Meed Ward | City of Burlington 

**Our working hours may be diƯerent. You are not obligated to reply outside of your typical working hours** 

From: Bruce Campbell <
Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2025 5:03 PM 
To: Meed Ward, Marianne <Marianne.MeedWard@burlington.ca>; Mailbox, Office of the Mayor 
<mayor@burlington burlington.ca> 
Cc: Alexandra Kau < Bridget Dussault Jackie Rullo 

Subject: Burlington Veterinary Emergency & Referral 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. 

Mayor Mead Ward and Councillor Nisan, 

I hope you are both well! 

Thank you for your continued support of our efforts to get up and running with offering full-service 
Emergency and Referral Veterinary medicine in Burlington. I want to confirm that we have a signed offer 
to lease on 1515 North Service Road, just east of Brant Street - which optimizes access to these services 
for Burlington’s residents, given the central location. 
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In order for this site to work for our use, a zoning amendment is required. The landlord, represented by 
Alexandra Kau and Bridget Dussault (both cc’d) has made this application and we are supporting this 
work, including contribution to the cost of the application process (see excerpt below - File Nos 520-
08/25, deemed complete May 12, 2025). Our hope is that this approval could be brought forward as soon 
as possible - perhaps to the July 7th CoW and July 15th Council for approval? Otherwise we fear we may 
have to wait until September 8th/15th respectively. 
 
Please let me know if there is anything that I can do to assist the process in any way. After 6 years of work 
on this project, and a couple false starts, we are eager to get going! 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Bruce 
 
- - - 

Thought of the week: 
 
“Trust in a relationship is a fragile thing, because trust requires allowing others to see as much of our real 
selves a we have the courage to reveal.. overcoming that fear. Or rather learning low to love and how to 
trust in spite of it. It takes a little courage and a very strong partner.” ~ Bruce Springsteen 
- - - 
BRUCE CAMPBELL (HE / HIM)
P3 Veterinary Partners 


